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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was great to see so many children dressed up as what they would like to be when they grow up today 
in celebration of Careers Week.  A big Thank You to all those who donated a bottle of drink. We will be    
playing a game with these at the Summer Spectacular in order to help raise money for the school.  

For our final half term we have a number of exciting events coming up, including our Sports Day and    
Summer Spectacular. If you would like to help at this years Summer Spectacular please pop into the office 
and leave your contact details and we will be in touch.  

Mr Chetty 

                                                                             

 

The donations received for the foodbank are greatly appreciated. The food donated has been distributed 

and is making a real difference to some of the families at Downsell Primary School.  

Please continue to donate any non-perishable food or personal care items, so that we may continue to help 

those in need. To make donations or collect a parcel please come into the office,  and speak to Corinne who 

can help you further.  

 

 

To register for FUN KIDS after school care, please pop into the school office, 

and collect an application pack . 

FUN KIDS runs from 3.20pm—6.30pm and costs £10 per session, this will in-

clude your child attending a club of your choice, as well as a healthy snack and a 

drink.  

After  School Care     

Weekly 

Attendance 

Report  

Congratulations to Class 

Blackhorse Road who 

had the best attendance 

this week with  99% 

 

 

 

We are very excited about our trip to Phasels Wood taking place on Wednesday 20th June 2018 (one  

day) until Friday 22nd June 2018 (residential 3 day trip.) 

Please be reminded that all children must be at school by 7:30am. If your child has to take medication 

with them please come a bit earlier so that we can ensure the necessary paperwork is completed, at 

the medical table. 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a snack for later, including drinks (no glass bottles or 

fizzy drinks please). 

We will keep you updated throughout the duration of the trip via texts and photos which will be      

regularly uploaded on our school website. We are certain the children will have an amazing time at 

Phasels Wood and we look forward to hearing all about their experiences on their return.  

3.20 –6.30pm 

(Year 6 Parents) 




